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The President’s Column
Bob Staresinic, 412-441-8972

At the October meeting, we elected three folks to the Board of
Director positions. Congratulations and thanks to Kate Carrigan,
Mike Nadler and Bob Arnold, who were elected to 3-year terms.
We still have 2 positions to fill in the "Class of 2007".

If you have not been up to the entrance to the Park, and have not
seen the fountain area, you should take the time to check it out.
The asphalt paths are all torn out, and the edging for the new
flower beds is in. I don't remember seeing it at the turn of the
century, but I look forward to seeing it in 2005.

The wall along Bunkerhill Street has been repaired, and it is great
to see it stacked like it should be. Thanks to Damon Blankenship
and his staff for making sure the wall was rebuilt.

I am looking for any suggestions you have to make Highland Park
and the HPCC better. Any ideas, you have, pass them on. The
best way to get them to me is thru email at bob.63@netzero.net.
Feel free to call me too, but my memory is not as sharp as it used
to be, so I may forget you called.

See you around the neighborhood.
skkskosk

You’re Invited
FIRST ANNUAL HPCC HARVEST

PARTY

November 13, 12:30 to 2:30 P.M.
At the Farmhouse (Rain or Shine!)

Plan to bring whole family for a fun Afternoon!!

Games, cider, treats, fun fall crafts

| THE NEXT HPCC MEETING IS 7:30 DM, Tt|

RSDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2004, AT ST. ANDREWS



Union Project announces Christmas
Market

The Union Project, an east end non-profit organization that is
restoring the former Union Baptist Church to provide gathering
and working space for artists, community builders and people of
faith, has announced the opening of a Christmas Market.

The Union Project has partnered with local farmers Neil Stauffer
and Susanna Meyer on this innovative Christmas fundraiser.
Christmas trees, wreaths, and other Christmas decorations will be
on sale at the Union Project, on the corner of Stanton and Negley
Avenues, beginning Monday, November 29 and continuing until
Christmas. Hours will be 11 A.M. to 9 P.M., seven days a week.

Trees will be priced between $20 and $50, with proceeds going to
benefit the Union Project restoration project. The Union Project
will be selling a wide variety of trees including Frasers, Blue
Spruce, Canaan, and Concolor. All trees are grown locally on a
tree farm in Indiana County. Additionally, there may be
opportunity to special order LIVE Christmas trees.

This unique Christmas market is a nice compliment to the Summer
Arts and Farmers market that is offered at the Union Project every
June thru September. The summer market provides opportunities
for local farmers and artists to sell their wares, while at the same
time providing free arts opportunities to children.

More information can be found at www.unionproject.org
<http://www.unionproject.org> or by -emailing
trees@unionproject.org.

skskoskok

Happy Thanksgiving to All
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THE PITTSBURGH CAMERATA PRESENTS

“The Golden Age of the Chapel Royal”

at St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church, 5801 Hampton Street, on
Saturday, November 13 at 8:00 PM.

The 24-voice professional chamber choir presents a concert of
English a cappella choral works. The relative peace and prosperity
of the Tudor age ushered in a golden age of music in England that
has not been rivaled until the 20™ century. The créme de la créme
of English musicians were brought into service at the Chapel
Royal. The Pittsburgh Camerata will sing works by Richard
Dering, Thomas Morely, Robert Parsons, John Sheppard, Thomas
Tallis, Thomas Tomkins, Robert White and “Mass for Five Voices”
by William Byrd.

Tickets are $15 and $6 for students. (412) 421-5884. For more
information and a concert program listing, visit the Camerata’s

website at www.pittsburghcamerata.org
skskoskok

Cookies — Wine

Lisa Williams

Holiday Cookie Makers -

If anyone is interested in having a cookie exchange in our
neighborhood for the holidays, please call or e-mail Lisa Williams
by November 30.

Wine Lovers -

If anyone is interested in forming a Highland Park Wine Club,
please call or e-mail Lisa Williams:  412-665-3933 or
L.c.williams@att.net

skskoskok

History Group
Rudy Maceyko

The first meeting of the Highland Park History Group will be held
at the Farmhouse on Thursday, November 11 at 7:30 pm. All are
welcome! Please RSVP to Rudy Maceyko at 412-441-9130 or
rm55@pobox.com

skskoskok

)’ Corner of Mellon & Wellesley
, i" a7 £ Highland Park
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The Second Annual All Saints Music

Festival at St. Andrew's Church
Highland Park

The St. Andrew's Music Festival brings to our neighborhood some
of the very finest musical offerings in the city. All programs are
free and open to the public.

Saturday, October 31st, 8 p.m.

"The Phantom of Highland Park" -- a brief, seasonally
appropriate Halloween Organ Recital, with Organ Crawl and Bell
Ringing and Treats for the Kids. Wear your costume!

Wednesday, November 3rd, 5:30 p.m.
Choral Evensong, with the Choristers of Calvary Episcopal
Church, Dr. Alan Lewis, Choirmaster.

Thursday, November 4th, 8 p.m.

Choral Evensong and Recital, with the Choir of St. Andrew's
Church, Peter J. Luley, Choirmaster; Recital: Linda Morgan
Ellison, piano, Beethoven's 16th Piano Sonata, in G major.

Sunday, November 7th, 11 a.m.
Orchestral Mass, in Observance of the Feast of All Saints. Dr.
Melissa McBride, Conductor, with the Choir of St. Andrew's

HPCC NEWSLETTER

Church: Schubert's Mass in G major.

Monday, November 8th, 8 p.m.

In Concert: The Pittsburgh Festival Orchestra, under the direction
of Dr. Melissa McBride, with the St. Andrew's Festival Chorus,
under the direction of David Durkop. Music by Gabrielli, Gigout,
Beethoven (with Linda Morgan Ellison, piano), and Schumann's
Third "Rhenish" Symphony.

*kkk

St. Andrew’s Church
5801 Hampton Street * Highland Park

Sunday Morning Services - November
9:00 a.m. Holy Communion in the Chapel
11:00 a.m. Choral Morning Worship
Church School at 9:45 a.m.

Nursery School at 11:00 a.m.
Wednesday Morning Holy Communion 10:30 a.m.

Visit our Homepage:
www.forministry.com/15206saec

Associate Broker, GRI
“I Get Homes Sold”
25 years in sales

oward
annan

Real Estate Mortgage Title Insurance

Howard Hanna

Real Estate Services

Shadyside Office

5501 Baum Blvd.

Pittsburgh PA 15222

Bus: 412-361-4000 Ext. 212

Res: 412-661-0126

Fax: 412-361-5948

Email: Isolomon@howardhanna.com
www. howardhanna.com

Lisa Solomon
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HPCC Meeting Highlights October 21,
2004

Amy Maceyko
Meeting called to order at 7:35 P.M.

Treasurer’s Report: There is no new budget yet. Committees
should submit their budgets as soon as possible. The checking
account balance is $9,055 and dues are still coming in. On a
related note, the community development grant was approved and
Bob is in the process of filling out the paperwork to get reimbursed
for the $6,000 that has been spent already.

Board Member Elections: Board members whose terms are over
as of this meeting were thanked for their service. Mike Nadler and
Kate Carrigan, nominees for two of the available board member
positions, introduced themselves to everyone present. By separate
votes, both of them were unanimously elected as board members of
the Highland Park Community Club. Bob Arnold who was
introduced and nominated at the previous meeting, was also elected
director. Most present members remembered him. The other
nominees to the board were absent and so were not voted on.

Public Safety Committee: Jan Stayianos reported that the Mayor
Service Center line will be discontinued in January. She also
learned that building permits will now be required for roofing, hot
water tanks and windows. It is likely that this change is due to the
adoption of the International Building Code. There will also be a
75% cut in the city’s demolition budget.

According to Mike Nadler, a build up of complaints about a
particular landlord can generate fines and liens on their personal
property, so he urged everyone to keep calling the police about
nuisance properties with absentee landlords.

Highland Park Working Group: The wall on Bunker Hill has
been fixed and the progress on the park entry continues and should
be done in time for the spring hat luncheon. He also noted that
there is a City Planning hearing on October 26 concerning a city
council ordinance to allow advertising within the parks (areas like
tennis courts, etc.)

Highland Park History Group: The first meeting will be meeting
on Veteran’s Day evening at the farmhouse. There will be
discussion of the historic district designation for the neighborhood,
Alexander Negley and any other items brought by interested
parties. For more information, contact Rudy Maceyko at
412-441-9130.

‘Noises in the Night’: Dave Klahr and Commander Rochelle
Brackney spoke about a noise issue in the area of the neighborhood
near the farmhouse. Dave and a number of his neighbors have
heard suspicious and loud noises at a variety of hours, mostly at
night. According to Commander Brackney, local police need to go
through training in order to use ‘Flash-bangs’ in the field. These
are devices that produce a tremendous flash and noise, but are not
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lethal. They are used to provide distraction in a hostage situation.
It is possible that between 7 and 10 on Tuesdays and Wednesdays,
this was the bothersome noise that was heard. Outside of that time
period, the noise was not coming from the firing range. She also
noted that there will be no more training with these items this year,
and next year when it is time for further training she will notify the
neighborhood via the email list and a posting at Enrico’s Tazza
D’oro two weeks in advance.

If anyone in the neighborhood hears anything loud or suspicious,
don’t hesitate to call 911. Commander Brackney can track these
calls, send techs in to look for evidence and try to determine a good
location for setting up surveillance. It is possible that kids are
‘blowing up’ plastic bottles, and these kinds of items leave
evidence behind that can help track them down.

The commander also noted that Morningside neighbors have
formed a daytime walking group, and that group was partially
responsible for catching the serial burglars in the area. Highland
Park residents are encouraged to walk around the neighborhood
and urged to report anything out of the ordinary. It was noted that
it is always good to write down a description before calling 911,
because it is easy to get confused after giving the operator your
name, location, etc. One last piece of advice was to video tape your
belongings to make them easier to identify them if they are stolen
and also to help with insurance claims. Bike thefts are still a
problem. They have lots of recovered bikes in custody at Zone 5.

Zoning: It was noted that there is a hearing for a house on Elgin
Street. It is an application for an owner to watch children in her
home. The neighbors are supportive and Del sees no reason to
protest. There is also an application for a liquor license at Sitar,
but it seems that it is just a transfer of ownership and not a new
request.

Bryant Street: Rudy noted that there is a new Photography Studio
and a new Hair Salon in the business district and that Crystal
Radiance is moving out.

Halloween: St. Andrews will be having an event for kids on
Sunday, October 31st at 8pm. All are welcome.

Holiday Party: There is some interest in organizing a holiday
party again this year, probably sometime in January. Kelly Meade
and Kelly Vitti will start coordinating it and Del Ziegler will
provide them with financial information from past years.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:09 P.M.

skskoskok

Concert

Tuesday Musical Club, American Music Composers, St.
Andrew’s, Nov. 9, 12:30 P.M.

skskoskok
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School Board News

Patrick Dowd

With the 2004-2005 school year well under way, the Pittsburgh
Board of Public Education continues its work in a number of
important areas. In recent months I have used Education
Committee time for gathering information on issues related
directly to improving student achievement. Among the many
issues, three seem to be of particular importance for parents and
citizens in Pittsburgh.

In late August, we learned that under the federal “No Child Left
Behind” law the Pittsburgh Public School District was placed on
the School Improvement I list. As a district the Pittsburgh Public
Schools have failed to make adequate yearly progress towards
federal achievement standards. In particular, the district
experienced difficulty with an achievement gap in math and
reading, with attendance and with graduation rates. At this point,
the administration is working to craft a “District Improvement
Plan” which must be submitted to the Pennsylvania Department of
Education in November. This plan will indicate how Dr.
Thompson’s administration will move the district to address these
areas of concern. The Education Committee with hold hearings on
this plan, which will be made available to the public. I will make
acopy of the plan available on my website (www.patrickdowd.org).
If you wish to comment on the plan you are encouraged to speak at
the monthly public hearings. (call 412.622.3600 for information)

For many months, the board has also been pressing the
administration to make a concerted effort to work with parents and
the legal system to address the problem of chronic truancy. Long
before the NCLB sanctions, we well knew that attendance was an
essential ingredient to improved student achievement. We have
also known that in certain communities high rates of truancy exist
and might be contributing to a growing achievement gap. The
board has been pushing the administration to employ the districts
data system to collect more accurate information and to file
electronic citations with district justices. The board also expects
the administration to work with parents and to make every effort
to get all children to school so that they can learn.

Perhaps most importantly, the board is working diligently to
address the question of superintendency. As has been widely
reported, Superintendent Thompson’s contract comes to an end in
July of 2005. As a board, our most important responsibility will be
to establish firm leadership for the future of the district. As I
recently wrote in an opinion piece in the Post Gazette, 1 believe the
school board must aggressively lead the effort to establish a new
foundation for accountability in the Pittsburgh Public Schools. (for
the full text of my article go to www.patrickdowd.org)
Accountability begins with the board, which is elected by the
public. In its turn, the board will seek to hold the superintendent
accountable for district performance through the creation of a new
“accountability contract.” This new contract must be based
entirely on the concept of measurable performance. It must clearly
articulate objectives regarding academic performance and
timeframes for key milestones to be attained. It must also offer a
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modest base salary in conjunction with powerful incentives for
successfully meeting the objectives.

At our September 22, 2004 Legislative Session, the board passed
two important resolutions on superintendency (for the full text go
to www.patrickdowd.org). The first resolution, which we refer to
as the “Section 1073 Resolution,” states that the board notifies “the
incumbent Superintendent that another or other candidates will be
considered by the board for the office of Superintendent for the
period starting July 1, 2005.” In the second resolution, the board
authorized the appointment of legal counsel to serve as our
negotiator. Additionally, we authorized our counsel to negotiate
with Dr. Thompson for a period not to extend beyond December 1,
2004. In essence, the board is reserving its right to consider other
candidates for the office of superintendent, while simultaneously
seeing if an agreement about a new type of contract might be
reached with Dr. Thompson. In this way, the board is seeking to
preserve all of its options for securing firm leadership for the future
of the Pittsburgh Public Schools.

The board will continue its efforts in these and other areas. As
always, I want to thank those of you who have taken time to either
call, write or meet with me to share your views and concerns
regarding the Pittsburgh Public Schools. Additionally, I continue
to welcome all opportunities to hear from you. Please feel free to
contact me at patrick@patrickdowd.org or by phone at (412) 622-
3770. Ican also be reached by mail at Pittsburgh Public Schools,
341 South Bellefield Avenue, Pittsburgh PA 15213.
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Vincent’s
Chair Repairing

Wood & Furniture
Repair F—
Antiques Repair U

]

(412) 687-3827 -

Gramma Lena’s Pizzeria Fast - FREE
5802 2 Bryant St., Highland Park Delivery
(412) 661-3000 $6 MIN.

Hours: Mon. Sat. 11 - 10 We Deliver To: Friendship, Shadyside,
Stanton Heights, Highland Park,

Morningside, Bloomfield and Lawrenceville

| |
Gramma Lena’s Pizzeria LargePlain  Order Fries $9.99
Hoagie Punch Card Pizza 2 Large 1 Large One
$5.99 Plain Pizzas  Topping Pizza
Purchase 10 Whole Purchase Any $10.99 *+ Ov\’ﬁr Small
: Whole Hoagi Ings
Hoagies, Get 11" CotFREE Scicillian Pizza  $12.99
FREE & 2 Liter Soda  Greek Pizza
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Union Project Update

Justin Rothshank
- www.unionproject.org -

Union Project partners with Open Door and Pittsburgh
Symphony for Holiday Event

The Union Project presents UNWRAPPED, its 3rd Annual Holiday
Art Sale benefit, on Saturday, November 6, 2004. This year's art
exhibit and fundraiser features a concert by a String Trio of the
Pittsburgh Symphony Orchestra and a joint opening of Transition,
a show in the Open Door Gallery located at Bellefield Presbyterian
Church in the Oakland neighborhood of Pittsburgh, PA. This
annual "one night only" event of good music, good art, good food,
and good friends will showcase the works of local, regional, and
national artists and their fine art and craftwork including painting,
photography, ceramics, printmaking, and jewelry. Refreshments
will be provided by Whole Foods Market.

Tickets are $10 in advance and $15 at the door and can be
purchased by calling the Union Project at 412-363-4550, online at
www.unionproject.org, or by emailing justin@unionproject.org.
Proceeds from ticket sales and the sale of artwork will benefit the
Union Project.

New Stained Glass Classes Announced for 2005

To register for stained glass classes at the Union Project please call
412-478-3105 or email justin@unionproject.org with your firstand
second choice class preferences.

In this class you will learn to repair and restore stained glass
windows. This course will take you through simple repairs to
complete disassembling and reassembling of historic 100-year-old
stained glass church windows. Completed windows remain the
property of the Union Project. You will learn how to cut and
replace broken or missing glass, glaze, lead, solder and putty a
window. This course will give you enough background to make
your own new stained glass windows or restore your historic
windows. The class fee is $175. The class is open to students of any
skill level.

Weekend Intensive class will cover the same restoration skills as
general classes. Cost for this class is $250 and includes lunch on
2 days. This class is open to students of any skill level and can
accommodate only 10 students.

New Design Class will cover restoration skills as well as stained
glass design techniques. Students in this class will design and build
new Union Project "logo" windows to be installed in the Union
Project building. This class is recommended for students with
previous stained glass experience and is limited to 10 students.

Class Schedule:
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Session Sa: Saturdays 9 am - 1 pm: Jan 29, Feb 5, Feb 12, Feb 19,
Feb 26, Mar 5 (registration deadline Jan. 21)

Session 5b: Thursdays 6 pm - 9 pm: Jan 27, Feb 3, Feb 10, Feb 17,
Feb 24, Mar 3, Mar 10, Mar 17 (registration deadline Jan. 21)
Weekend Intensive: Apr 8,9,10 Friday 6pm-9pm, Sat/Sun 9 am -
5 pm Lunch Provided*Cost $250 10 Students only (registration
deadline Apr. 1)

Session 5c: Saturdays 9 am - 1 pm: Apr 16, Apr 23, Apr 30, May
7, May 14, May 21 (registration deadline Apr. 1)

Session 5d: Thursdays 6 pm - 9 pm: Apr 7, Apr 14, Apr 21, Apr
28, May 5, May 12, May 19, May 26 (registration deadline Apr. 1)
New Design Class Session Se: Saturdays 9 am - 1 pm: Jun 18, Jun
25, NOCLASSJul 2, Jul 9, Jul 16, Jul 23, Jul 30*Cost $250 10
students only (registration deadline June 3)

Session 5f: Thursdays 6 pm - 9 pm: Jun 9, Jun 16, Jun 23, Jun 30,
Jul 7, Jul 14, Jul 21, Jul 28 (registration deadline June 3)
Session 5g: Saturdays 9 am - 1 pm: Aug 20, Aug 27,
NOCLASSSep 3, Sep 10, Sep 17, Sep 24, Oct 1 (registration
deadline Aug. 5)

Session 5h: Thursdays 6 pm - 9 pm: Aug 11, Aug 18, Aug 25, Sep
1, Sep 8, Sep 15. Sep 22, Sep 29 (registration deadline Aug. 5)
Session 5i: Saturdays 9 am - 1 pm: Oct 22, Oct 29, Nov 5, Nov 12,
Nov 19, NOCLASSNov 26, Dec 3 (registration deadline Oct. 7)
Session 5j: Thursdays 6 pm - 9 pm: Oct 13, Oct 20, Oct 27, Nov 3,
Nov 10, Nov 17, NOCLASSNov 24, Dec 1 Dec 8 (registration
deadline Oct. 7)

Volunteers Needed!

The Union Project will be needing volunteers to assist with staffing
the Christmas Tree market. Volunteers are needed beginning the
Monday after Thanksgiving and continuing until Christmas time.
Volunteers will be especially needed between 4 pm and 8 pm daily,
and 11 am to 9 pm on Saturdays and Sundays. If you are interested
in volunteering please call 412-478-3105 or email
Justin@unionproject.org.

Restoring neighborhood space to connect, create, and celebrate.

skkskosk
Wow!!
Ollie Rieley

I sat to read Pittsburgh Magazine the other day. There in their
annual Forty under Forty article were Patrick Dowd and Yarone
Zober with nice pictures and brief writeups. Also in the same issue
was an brief article about the Union Project and Jessica King and
Justin Rothshank. Congratulations to all of you for your excellent
work!! On a different note, there is a nice article and picture of
Jeff Grubbs in the Pittsburgh Symphony Orchestra Annual Report.
The pictures includes the three beautiful Grubb -children.

Congratulations, Jeff.
skeksksk

Wanted !!

Ollie Rieley

A new editor is needed for the HPCC Newsletter. Last month I
suggested the job involves power, but nobody responded. This
month the topic is fun. It is fun to edit the newsletter. You get
to talk to a lot of the authors and discuss what they want to say.
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It is like doing a jigsaw to put the pieces together and come out
looking good. It is fun working on the ads. Just call me to sign

up!

skskoskok



NOVEMBER 2004 PAGE 9

Living Where 1 Work...
Working Where I Live...

Highland Park Resident for 25 Years...

Real Estate Agent for 20 Years...

FOR ALL OF YOUR REAL ESTATE NEEDS

oward KELLY MEADE
annanm Office: 412-361-4000

® Home: 412-362-0331

REAL ESTATE SERVICES Cell: 412-389-2175

World-Touring Team
TwO-PIANO CONCERT

Featuring

Adrian Collins and Marian Burke Collins

Gershwin  “Rhapsody in Blue”

Saint-Saéns “Carnival of the Animals” narrations written
by Ogden Nash, and Hope Academy guest cellist

ate Barutha playing “Le Cygne.”
s B pOE Saturday, Nov 13

Saint-Saéns “Danse Macabre Op. 40”

Copland Hoe-Down, from “Rodeo” 7:00 Pm
f
and more. at the Kelly-Strayhorn Theater across
t from East Liberty Presbyterian Church
Liberty Tickets: $10. For advance sales, call iy -
: ket sales benefit The Hope Academy
‘Presbyterian 4;{{441'38(’}0 gi 15; at the door, box of Music & the Arts Scholarship Fund
Church office opens at 6:12 pm. at East Liberty Presbyterian Church.

The Cathedral of Hope &
116 South Highland Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15206

412/441-3800 www.cathedralofhope.org
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Around St. Andrew's

Bruce Robison

Bagpipes in the Churchyard of Old St. Andrew's: On Sunday
morning, November 21st, our Highland Park parish celebrates the
feast of our patron, St. Andrew, with a fun morning of music and
festivities. Our musicians are the Syria Highlanders Pipe and
Drum Band, and they'll be in concert in the Churchyard beginning
around 10:30 a.m., with a procession into the church at 11 a.m.,
and with a gala Feast Day Reception at noon. All our friends and
neighbors are invited!

Also around the parish this month:
The 2nd Annual All Saints Music Festival (see related note
elsewhere), October 31 - November 8.

The Pittsburgh Camerata, in concert, Saturday, November 13, 8
p-m. (tickets by subscription or purchase at the door).

The Sons and Daughters of Abraham: An Adult Education Forum,
presented by the Interfaith Center at Carlow University, on the
similarities and differences of the three great Abrahamic religious
traditions: Judism, Christianity, and Islam. Sunday, November 14.
Potluck Supper (all welcome--bring something to share) begins at
5:30; Program begins at 6:30 p.m.

Cinema St. Andrew: A free showing on Friday evening, November
19, 7 p.m., of two film classics for the whole family: "A Child's
Christmas in Wales," and "Night Flight." Free admission. Bring
refreshments to share.

Thanksgiving Eve Service: A service for the Eve of Thanksgiving
Day at 8 p.m. on Wednesday, November 24, will include the
singing of the traditional hymns of the harvest, Holy Communion,
and an in-gathering of donated items for the East End Food Pantry.
A simple and most meaningful service for all ages--and, again, all
are invited.

And we mark our calendars as we look ahead to December.
Thursday, December 2, 8 p.m. Choral Evensong for Advent, with

ACE LOCK

The Security People
Serving our community for over 20 years

Complete lock service Safes
All types of keys made Access Control Systems
Foreign & Domestic Auto Alarms, Intercoms,CCTV

Visit Our Showroom for 2 free keys (up to $10)
5964 Baum Boulevard www.acelockinc.com

412-363-3328 - call for afree homelock evaluation
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recital by the Urban Sky Consort. Sunday, December 5, 3 p.m. -
6 p.m. Rectory Holiday Open House, 909 N. Euclid Avenue.
Children's Pageant of Christmas, Sunday, December 19, 11 a.m.
A Service of Advent Lessons and Carols, Sunday, December 19,
4:30 p.m.

St. Andrew's has been a part of this Highland Park neighborhood
for nearly a century, with our first services in the "new church" at
the corner of Hampton Street and North Euclid Avenue on Easter
morning, 1906. Service and friendship are essential to our mission
as a congregation and community. If there is a pastoral concern
we can help with--a child to be baptized, a wedding to celebrate, a
sick or shut-in family member or neighbor to visit, a family to care
for at the time of a death--please do feel invited to give us a call,
whether or not you are formally affiliated with the parish. Or if
you simply need to borrow some chairs or schedule the use of our
Parish Hall--again, give us a call. We'll do what we can to be
helpful. St. Andrew's Office Hours are Tuesday-Friday, 9 a.m. -
Noon, 1 p.m. - 3 p.m., and our phone number is (412) 661-1245.

skskoskok

24 HOUR TOWING

362-0100
6223 Meadow St.

AUTOBODY
Pittsburgh, Pa. 15206

T.O.L.A.T.R.
HIGHLAND PARK PREPARATORY ACADEMY

» Founded in 1979, T.O.L.A.T.R. Highland Park Preparatory Academy
is a preparatory school for college.

» A small academy, housed in a stately mansion, T.O.L. A.T.R.
Highland Park Preparatory Academy is able to offer individual
attenetion to each attendee.

* T.O.L.AT.R. (An acronym for Taylor's Oral Language Approach to
Reading) Highland Park Preparatory Academy offers a unique
program, which utilzes the basic phonetic and linguistic skills
necessary for reading.

« T.O.L.AT.R. Highland Park Preparatory Academy is licensed by the
Department of Education for Private Academic Schools, in the State
of Pennsylvania.

» T.O.L.AT.R. Highland Park Preparatory Academy offers day care
services for children one to five years; and before and after school
services to students in grades Nursery/Kindergarten through Eighth

_ T0LATA,

HIGHLAND PARK PREPARATORY ACADEMY

Visit our web site(s) at www.readingfundamental.com or www.clpgh.epic.org
For more info. contact: Dr. Carole L. Taylor, Executive Director, (412) 361-7733
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Daniel J. Landis
Sales Associate
“| Make House Calls”

Preferred Realty
9801 Forbes Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15217
Bus 412 521-5500 Res 412 421-5138

Fax 412 521-4854 Pager 412 380-8490
E-mail danlandis@prudentialpreferred.com

An independently owned and operated member of The Prudential Real Estate Affiliates, Inc.

(#;, Prudential

=

Pia Colucci
REALTOR
pcolucci@prudentialpreferred.com

Preferred Realty

9801 Forbes Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15217
Bus 412 521-5500 x210

Hm 412 681-4110 Cell 412 600-7316

An independently owned and operated member of The Prudential Real Estate Affiliates, Inc.
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TIME VALUE
NOVEMBER CALENDAR
OCT. 31 - NOV. 8 | SECOND ANNUAL ALL SAINTS MUSIC FESTIVAL, ST. ANDREW'S (DETAILS WITHIN)
NOVEMBER 6 “UNWRAPPED"” UNION PROJECT THIRD ANNUAL HOLIDAY ART SALE, AT BELLFIELD
PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH, ADMISSION
NOVEMBER 9 TUESDAY MUSICAL CLUB, AMERICAN MUSIC COMPOSERS, ST. ANDREW'S, 12:30 P.M.
NOVEMBER 10 OPEN HOUSE, KENTUCKY AVENUE SCHOOL, THIRD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH, 7:00 P.M.
NOVEMBER 13 FIRST ANNUAL HPCC HARVEST PARTY, FARMHOUSE, 12:30 - 2:30 P.M.
NOVEMBER 13 “THE GOLDEN AGE OF THE CHAPEL ROYAL”, PITTSBURGH CAMERATA, ST. ANDREW’S, 8:00
P.M., ADMISSION
NOVEMBER 18 HPCC MEETING, ST. ANDREW’S, 7:30 P.M.
NOVEMBER 25 HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!
NOVEMBER 29 - UNION PROJECT CHRISTMAS TREE SALE, DAILY, 11:00 A.M. TO 9:00 P.M.
CHRISTMAS




